
SEPSI Advisory Committee 
Meeting 

December 6, 2017 

2:00 PM 

AC room 103 
 

Meeting facilitator: Mike DiBuono        

Minutes 

 

 

Agenda item: Trust Fund financials 

Discussion: It was reported that we have received the expected Trust Fund monies increase for this year. We 
are a few months into the 2017 trust fund year and a review of the upcoming scheduled classes delivered. It was 
also stated that the current calendar reflects the newest scheduled classes, some created to allocate the 
increased funds.  

Agenda item: Scheduled and projected courses 

Discussion: SPC coordinators reviewed their scheduled classes and requested feedback regarding relevant or 
needed training.  

 

 The possibility was solicited to use other SPC facilities for training such as in the north county area. The 
idea was received favorably and will be investigated. 

 

 Lauren Bley provided a listing of scheduled non-high liability classes. 

 Paul Andrews discussed high-liability training and scheduling. SPC Shoot house is still out of commission 
and not yet replaced. Ideas were discussed in regards to a facility in the short term for any active shooter 
type training. Paul has discussed with instructors an advanced active shooter training to complement 
previous basic class. 

 

 

 

Attendees  Lt. Gary Dukeman St. Petersburg PD 

Paul Andrews SPC Michael Kloepfer St. Petersburg PD 

Mary Weingart SPC Roxanne Hunt Pinellas Park PD 

Lauren Bley SPC Lt. Phillips Pinellas County SO 

Chief Vincent Gulfport PD Cpl. Tucker Kenneth City PD 

Paul Roach SPC Rich Nestor Treasure Island PD 

Michael DiBuono SPC Brian Frank SPC 

Robert Yawn USF PD Joshua Stone Gulfport PD 

Members Absent:    

Paul Altoff SPC Frank Ruggiero Tarpon Springs PD 

Joseph Coyle  Largo PD Chief Kevin Riley Kenneth City PD 



 

 

   

 

Other Information 

 

 Meeting adjourned at 3:15 pm  

 Next meeting notice by email, next scheduled Wednesday, March 21, 2018 at 1:30 pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Agenda item: Wrap-up around the table  

Request around the room include:  

Middle Management or Supervisory training. Chief Vincent stated that the Chief’s association could possibly 
fund similar training. 

Medical Marijuana information requested. 

Radar training for newest hires. Lauren stated the after this current year monies, the next two radar classes will 
be trust funded.  

 

 

 



 

 


